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Hi moonpies!
Happy 21st issue, little lambs! We are 
just barreling along in May towards our 
6th camp and it has been all hands on 
deck here at Autostraddle dot com. We 
just cannot wait to see your faces on the 
mountain and to present you with the 
A-Camp Bee for six whole days! Since we 
last met, Chelsey visited the Wizarding 
World of Harry Potter in Orlando and has 
been in a daze ever since and Heather 
taught Quasar how to roll over. Now for 
the Bee!
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Tarot for the Fortnight
by: Beth

Father of Cups
What are you 
burying right now? 
It’s all very well 
maintaining that 
calm, composed 
exterior, and you’ve 

worked hard to be that person who’s firmly 
in control. But there’s something deeper 
going on. Try focusing less on what you’re 
presenting to the world, and more on 
how it all feels underneath. It’s okay to be 
vulnerable, to be human.

Dear Sour
by: Brittani

 
Dear Sour, What’s the best dish to eat on 
a full moon to reap the full benefits? 

Great question. Basically any food as long 
as you add the blood of your enemies. 
And if you don’t want to do that, then any 
food that comes from the earth itself. Let 
it sit outside in the moonlight and whisper 
to it from your window. Tell it how cute 
and powerful it is and that it looks its most 
beautiful in natural moonlight. As you eat 
it, laugh as you make all of its power your 
own.



Meetup Recap
by: Whitney, Twin City Straddlers

Twin Cities Straddler, Emily Butler, hosted the 
first Unofficial Queer Skee-ball League meetup! 
A local fav, Pat’s Tap, was the venue of choice 
for their old school alleys that only cost a quarter 
to play! 

There have been talks of more Unofficial Queer 
Skee-ball League meetups in the future including 
creating matching jackets or patches. 
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